
 

 

 

SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 
 

 

 

Tuesday, 9th April 2024                                                                                                        SWS/ACD/2024-25/6 

   

Dear Parent 

 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

 

Festivals are a source of delight and bliss as they unite people, rejuvenate the souls and fill our lives with myriad 

colours of happiness. 

Baisakhi being a vibrant festival marks the onset of harvest season which infuses renewed hope and energy in 

the atmosphere. So let’s usher the spirit of festivity and get ready for the celebrations on Friday, 12th April 2024 

with open arms and joyful heart. We have planned various activities for our students. You are requested to send 

your child dressed up in Punjabi attire. 

 

Looking forward to a joyous celebration. 

 

 

Warm regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


